
OCTAVIO SAENZ. M. D.
UROLOGY

2421 MORGAN AVE.
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78405

TELEPHONE 882-4358

April 4, 1974

The Honorable John Young
House of Representatives
Washington D. C. 20515

My dear Sir:

I cannot anymore let the opportunity
pass, without expressing to you and your office my
warmest and most deep felt gratitude for your inval-
uable support, information and help in regard to the
critical immigration needs of my mother, my sister,
her husband and their children after the earthquake
in Nicaragua®

For all your past and present most
gracious assistance through our mutual good friend
Dr. Hector P. Garcia, you both have from all of us
our unending thanks and prayers so may God continue
to always bless both of you with the greatest Success
in your worthiest endeavors and the choiciest place
in the heart of the people you work so faithfully for.

Always looking forward to the privilege
and pleasure of meeting you personally and same day
being able to make my humble gratitude most manifest
please accept my best personal regards and warmest
appreciation.

Sincerely yours,

Octavio Saenz, M. Id

cc: Dr. Hector P. Garcia


